Mitrata Nepal Fund Raising Event on Sept 21st.

Written by Administrator Monday, 27 August 2012 03:06 - Last Updated Monday, 27 August 2012 03:22

The Mitrata children have been busy lately practicing for our upcoming fundraising event on September 21st at Kathmandu&s Patan museum. We will be hosting a cultural exchange program featuring a special performance by our dear friend Minako Abe, who will be traveling all the way from Japan for the event.& We will be showcasing the artistic talents of our children through dance, traditional Nepali folk songs, and a visual arts exhibition in which our children sart will be displayed among the works of local artists.& Special thanks and many blessings to our supporters, and all the wonderful people who have assisted us in organizing this event.& <div class="ecxMsoNormal">&</div><div><div<class="ecxMsoNormal">Sincerely yours,</div><div<class="ecxMsoNormal">Mitrata Nepal Children Home

</div><kidiv><div<kathmandu.</p>